
McGill  
Department of Psychiatry Postal address' 1514) 
Research and Training Budding 1033 avenue des Pins ouest 
McGill UniverSity Montreal, OC H3A 1 A 1 

May 2, 1989 

Dr. H. alders, 
Douglas Hospital 

Dear Dr. alders: 

I would like to thank you for being part of our teaching 
program for the year 1989-1990, as well as your willingness to 
corttribute to the excellence of the program. 

The Training Committee and the Curriculum Committee continue 
to review, revise, maintain and upgrade the training program. It 
is important that we receive as much feedback as possible. 
Resident feedback permits us to evaluate seminars and programs. 
Over the years, this has assisted Diploma Course teaching to 
maintain relevance and interest for residents. Likewise, we 
would like your feedback from your teaching experience. The 
Block Chairpersons will also give you feedback about your 
particular seminar. 

Our department staff have a wide range of interests, and it 
is important that we have a reasonable distribution of teaching 
among the faculty members. Since one of the goals is to have the 
state of the art in psychiatry training, it is possible that some 
topics, content and/or format of the lectures change from year to 
year. Your ideas are an important part of this process, so we 
hope to hear from you. 

It is good to know that we can count on staff members like 
you who are interested and committed to the training of our 
future colleagues. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ruth C. Russell, MDCM, FRCP(C) 
Coordinator of 
Postgraduate Education 
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